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Next Regular meeting for July 2023.
Will be held on Sunday 24 July, commencing
approx. 1 -1.30pm (after lunch)
At the

At the Little River Tavern
10 Flinders St Little River, VIC, 3211
(03) 5283 1113

https://www.truelocal.com.au/business/little-river-hotel-
motel /little-river

Further details in newsletter

Club Contact details

David Payne  President 0408 142 271 email: ute253@hotmail.com

Hans Kamphuis Vice President 0418 525 983 email: hans.kamphuis@bigpond.com
Elaine Wright Secretary 0351891221  email: nanie.ew@gmail.com

Vicki Potts Treasurer 0428928018 email philgrre@gmail.com

David Payne  Editor 0408142 271  email: ute253@hotmail.com

Fred Wright  P.R./Membership 03 5189 1221  email: fwtruk@gmail.com

David Payne Club Plate Scheme 0408 142 271  email: ute253@hotmail.com

Please address all correspondence to
The Secretary - 406 Calrossie-Won Wron Rd. Won Wron. Vic.3971

WEBSITE www.isocvic.com




Firstly the fine print...
ANY CONTENT OR COMMENTS CONTAINED WITHIN THIS
MAGAZINES ARE NOT NECESSARILY THE VIEWS OF THE ISOCVIC MANAGEMENT OR THE EDITORIAL OR PUBLISHING
STAFF OF THE ISOCVIC MAGAZINE.
WE THEREFORE DENY ANY RESPONSIBILITY OR LIABILITY FOR ANY CONTENT MAY IT BE WRITTEN OR
PHOTOGRAPHIC.

From the
President's

Desk

Well hello members, new, interstate and the casual reader who tunes in every now and
then!

[t’s back to reality for Tracey and me following a bit of a whirlwind adventure to the
United Kingdom, Ireland and France over a very condensed 4 week period. [ assure you
a lot was crammed into that time with barely an idle day.

We saw and experienced so much on our tour but it also heightens how much more
there is to see out in the big wild world and despite good intension, you can never see it
all.

We had a great trip with no great hassles except having the sniffles and arriving home
jetlagged and me coming down with Covid last week.

Despite my best efforts to visit many museums and back lanes, I didn’t find a single
International Scout living, dead or parts thereof.

The best I could do was while visiting Artist Claude Monet’s cottage and garden in
Normandy, France, I strolled down a grassy track past an open shed and spied a WW2
Army Jeep, which at least was the Grand Daddy of the modern SUV’s.

EEK it's a JEEP




As mentioned above the next meeting is at the The Little River Tavern on 2nd July -
just off the Geelong Freeway.

We should be there to order our meal at 12 noon and we will have our meeting after
lunch..most likely starting between 1 and 1.30pm.

If you wish to camp overnight, you must be fully self-contained and it will cost $10 p.n.
Phone the Tavern on 03 5283 1113 if you wish to avail yourself

Regards David P




VICTONan Ivision 1nc

Member News and General Information.

2023 Nationals QLD

The latest word is the Nationals are going to be a no show due to a number of factors
that have been voiced on Facebook and through other channels.

I'm not going to re thrash the points here but as noted in the minutes of the May
meeting as distributed, the coming meeting on 2nd July, members will have an

opportunity to have input as to what shape and form our September meeting will take.

Have your say at the meeting or if you cannot attend, send your proxy to the Secretary
or myself so your opinion counts.

Our ears and minds are open!



